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Information Sheet 
- applicable till 30.06.2025 - 
 
Transport of UN 3496 Nickel-Metal Hydride Batteries (NiMH) 
according to ADR 2023 
 
The transport of batteries of this type is not subject to any dangerous goods 
transport regulations in road transport according to ADR. 
 
This is valid for single batteries and also for installed batteries or batteries packed 
with the equipment. 
 
The UN number 3496 is listed in the Dangerous Goods List but with the note: 
„Not subject to the regulations of the ADR“ 
 
Attention: 
In sea transport and air transport there are regulations to be observed for Nickel- 
Metal Hydride Batteries. 
 
This information is presented to you free of charge. 
 
We´re glad that we could be of help to you! 
 
 
Your Lithium-Battery-Service Team 
 


